
Henry	

Henry was rescued by SWHP (Society for the 
Welfare of Horses and Ponies) in 2003, before 
the Charity merged with Redwings. Reports had 
been made to the council of two ponies 
wandering in Castleton. 

Henry had been living in a Guardian home 
organised through the SWHP, before returning 
to Redwings in 2019. He has 
settled in well to life at Redwings
Caldecott, and if you spot him 
today make sure you say hello. 

- Gelding, 
  Cob, 
  born 2002


